
 

                                                                                                                                              Wednesday 30th March 2023 

 

Dear Heidelberg Primary School Community 

We are excited to announce that our Heidelberg shop will be relocating to our brand-new store at 30 Heaths Court 

Mill Park. This move is part of our ongoing efforts to provide the best possible products and services to our 

customers. This change will take place on the Monday 17th April 2023 for your school. 

Currently your uniform is still available at My Uniform until Wednesday 5th April. We will close the store and remove 

your uniform to the new location during the first week of the school holidays. 

We want to assure you that this move will not affect how your uniform is sold, whether online or in-store. Our team 

is committed to ensuring a seamless transition, and your orders will continue to be fulfilled on time and weekly 

deliveries will still be delivered on the same day they are now.  

As you may be aware, the costs of production have been rising in recent months. To ensure that we can continue to 

offer our products at a low and competitive price, we have decided to move to a more cost-effective location. This 

will also allow us to take advantage of the benefits offered by the Mill Park shop, including longer opening hours 

(please see below), more staff during busy times, and faster stock delivery from the warehouse located on-site. 

We value your business and appreciate your continued support. We believe that this move will ultimately benefit 

both our customers and our business, and we look forward to continuing to serve you from our new location. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this move, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are always here to 

help. 

Shop Details 

Name: A Plus Schoolwear 
Location: Unit 3 / 30 Heaths Court Mill Park 
Phone Number: 9436 4005 
Email: info@northernregionaluniforms.com.au 
Opening Hours: Monday to Thursday 9am to 5pm 
                              Friday 9am to 3pm 
                              Saturday 9am to 12pm 
        

Warmest Regards 

A Plus Schoolwear Staff 


